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Mission in the 
Solomon Islands  
This year’s Making it Happen project will 
support The Salvation Army’s work in the 
Solomon Islands.  
Together, we aim to raise $120,000 to build 
and furnish a home for a new corps officer 
couple.  
The house would not only be a home for 
the officers but a missional hub and space 
for service to the wider community.  
To get involved or for more information,  
visit: my.salvos.org.au/making-it-happen
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